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From: Alice Marschner <dragonmama@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 3:01 PM

To: CouncilMail

Subject: CR89-2019

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you know the
sender.]

To the members of the Howard County Council,

I would like to thank you for your tabling the council resolution 89-2019.

| really appreciate that you took this action to help make sure that this parcel of land is not just removed from the
public's domain without thought as to how it could be better used to the public's benefit.

Traffic and congestion in this area is serious and is affecting the quality of life for those of us who call this part of Howard
County our home, so solutions are greatly needed.

I would like to know/understand how this process will continue and how | can keep track of times and places that the
public will be able to speak on this matter. It isimportant to me and my neighbors that we follow this process carefully
to a solution that will benefit the whole county, not just one developer.

Thank you again.

Regards,

Alice Marschner






